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July Newsletter

Dear Music and Medicine Community,

Happy Summer!

Here are some exciting performances to check out in July!

Performances:

Lincoln Center Summer Evenings Series:

Sunday, July 8th at 5PM, $20

Watch talented chamber musicians perform Haydn, Mozart, and Dvorak in Alice Tully Hall.
More details here: https://www.lincolncenterorg/show/summer-evenings-i-4

This concert is just one in a series at Lincoln Center this summer.

Jazz Series: Eric Wyatt:

Thursday, July 12th, 6:30PM, FREE

Saxophonist Eric Wyatt performs a concert at Socrates Sculpture Park in Queens!
More details here: http://socratessculpturepark.org/programevent/eric-wyatt/

Bryant Park Picnics: Carnegie Hall Citywide Concert:

Wednesdays, July 18th and 25th, 5:30PM, FREE

Bryant Park Picnics are a wonderful way to watch NYC's talented artists perform!
More details here: http://bryantpark.org/programs/bryant-park-picnics

These two concerts are part of a larger Bryant Park Picnic series.

Other Activities:

Open Mic Night at Alice’s Teacup Chapter I

Monday, July 16th, 7:30PM, $10 cover charge

Anyone with a performance talent of any kind is welcome to sign-up to perform at this event, and
anyone is welcome to attend! An accompanist will be provided to performers.

More details here: https://www.ootbtheatrics.com/new-worksopen-mic/

MoMA Summer Thursdays:

Every Thursday, 5:30PM, Cost of MOMA Admission

Head to the MOMA any Thursday in July and hear some great music in the Sculpture Garden that
celebrates NY’s musical talent. Live music starts at 6:30PM!

More details here: https://www.moma.org/calendar/programs/50

Contemporary Dance in Bryant Park:

Every Friday, 6:00PM, FREE

As part of the Bryant Park Picnic series, enjoy weekly performances of contemporary dance!
More details here: http://bryantpark.org/programs/contemporary_dance




Donate to Music and Medicine:

Do you have a beautiful, gently used musical instrument that you are not playing? It can be
expensive and difficult to transport an instrument to school. By donating a gently used brass,
woodwind, percussion or stringed instrument, you can make sure that one of our medical
students can continue their musical life while studying here at Weill Cornell. We are happy to
accept any new instruments or ones in good working condition. We will provide the donor with
an official tax receipt that describes the item(s) given.

Hope everyone has a great July!
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